
Hello! 
 
My name is Janessa Pogue and I reside in CD2. I wish to go on record as urgently requesting all Oregon 
legislators to be fair as they redistrict Oregon with the new statistics from the 2020 census results.  
 
Many special interest groups have paid large amounts of money to gerrymander this redistricting 
process, and I ask you to make the constitutional decision to not let financial gain guide you in this 
process. Please draw district lines to fairly represent the population of Oregon in all districts so that 
there is fair and equal representation for all your constituents in this state. 
 
Be fair with no gerrymandering.  
 
Thank you! 
 
God Bless America! 
  
Janessa Pogue 
Precinct Committee Person (PCP) | Monument Precinct 8 
Kimberly, OR 97848 
541-934-2032 
JanessaPogue@outlook.com  
  
"May we think of freedom, not as the right to do as we please, but as the opportunity to do 
what is right." ~ Peter Marshall 
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